
From: Joanne Chlebogiannis
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: SOUTH -END
Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 1:53:36 PM

I am a South end owner ( 201 Henry st.) and do oppose the adoption of a historic
district and its study committee.
Panagiotis Chlebogiannis

mailto:saidie12345@aol.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


From: janet olszewski
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Attn: City Board of Rep & Land Use Committee
Date: Saturday, February 15, 2020 12:06:32 PM

I am a South End property owner and I AM OPPOSED to the City’s proposed adoption of a local historic district
and its study committee.

Ensure my voice is heard, please.
Thank you
Janet Olszewski

Sent from my iPad

mailto:janetbsparky@att.net
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


From: Melinda
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Proposed Historic District
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 9:28:05 AM

Stamford Board of Representatives and
Land Use Committee
c/o Ms. Valerie Rosenson
888 Washington Blvd
Stamford, CT 06902

To Whom It May Concern-

We, Robert J. & Melinda S. Audet, have been the owners of 227-229 Henry Street and 523-
529 Pacific Street for over 35 years.  We are unable to attend the meeting on 2/25/20, but
want to express that we are against the City of Stamford's proposed adoption of a South End
local historic district and its study committee.
     
Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Robert J. Audet
Melinda S. Audet 
108 Neck Road
Madison, CT 06443
BAMASAWA@hotmail.com
.

mailto:bamasawa@hotmail.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


February 19, 2020 

Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee,  

 

I am a property owner in the South End and I am opposed to the City’s proposed 

adoption of a local historic district and its study committee.  

 

The properties that I own are the following: 

641-643 Pacific Street LLC 

653-655 Pacific Street LLC 

142-144 Henry Street LLC  

146 Henry Street LLC 

Efi Tournas 



Dear Board of Representatives, 
 
I am a South End property owner and I opposed to the City’s proposed adoption of a local 
historic district and it’s study committee. 
 
Best, 
Arbey Vargas 



Virginia Vitrella 
557 Booth Hill Road 
Shelton, CT   06484 

 
 
 

February 19, 2020 
 
 

Unfortunately, I am not able to attend the Land & Use meeting on Tuesday, Feb 25th but I 

appreciate the opportunity to weigh in on the proposed issue of creating a historic district in the South 

End. I represent three separate properties located in the South End of Stamford at 21 Manor St, 24 

Harbor St and 28 Harbor St. This proposal represents significant hardships on behalf of the property 

owners and I am strongly opposed to the City’s proposed adoption of a local historic district and it’s 

study committee. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Virginia Vitrella 
 

Virginia Vitrella 
 

18 & 24 Harbor Street LLC 
HarborManor LLC 
21 Manor St LLC 

 
 
 
 
 

 



From: Sia Bakis
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Opposition to proposed local historic district
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 9:16:54 AM

TO: Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee

We are owners of a South End property and are opposed to the City’s proposed adoption of a local historic district
and it’s study committee. 

Konstantinos Bakis
Sia Bakis

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:Siabak@aol.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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